
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

From: Shakoor, Q.A.  
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2008 7:34 AM 

To: Jones, Richard 
Subject: Street Lights - Brighter 
 
Mr. Jones, 
  
I would like request to have brighter street lighting placed in ALLEY WAY @ 1520, 1516, & 1526 
Carlisle Ave. 
  

  
Thanks, 
  
Ald. Shakoor, II 
 


